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May 1, 2012 
 
 

Mr. Steven C. Reed 
Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
Attached for electronic filing are revised tariff sheets for Windstream Norlight, Inc.'s P.S.C. MO Tariff 
No. 3.  The following tariff sheets contain the revision: 
 
 Section  Title     Pages(s)  
 
 5 Switched Access Rates 49 
 
This filing is submitted in compliance with the FCC Report and Order FCC 11-61 and the Order 
Establishing Procedures for Consideration of Access Rate Tariffs issued by the Missouri Public Service 
Commission in File No. TT-2012-0317 on April 4, 2012.   
 
Windstream Norlight had no access demand in fiscal year 2011 in Missouri. Accordingly, the Company's 
proposed switched access rates in this filing simply mirror its interstate access rates, as contained in the 
Cinergy Communications Company FCC Tariff No. 1. This interstate tariff is filed with the Federal 
Communications Commission and available at https://apps.fcc.gov/etfs/public. Because the Company did 
not calculate the proposed switched access rates included in this filing, no supporting information was 
developed. This filing is dated to become effective on July 1, 2012. 
 
If there any questions, please call me at (501) 748-6856. 
 
Enclosures 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Chris Cranford 
 
Chris Cranford 
Manager – Wholesale Pricing 
 


